
BULLETIN BULLETIN ––  9th December 20229th December 2022  

What a wonderful week in school it has been! The highlight, of course, must be the two fantastic 
performances of the Nativity story by Apples and Pears - brilliant singing, brilliant dancing and brilliant 
acting! Well done to all the children who took part and to all the adults for helping and supporting them. 
We had a very enjoyable time at the pantomime on Wednesday morning, joining with our Fellowship 
School - All Saints - for lots of fun and laughter. Thank you to the Governors and parents who 
accompanied us on this trip. 
 
We are very pleased that Mrs Storey will be back with us next term, she will complete a phased return 
during January. I am sure, like us, you will be pleased to see her back in Year 5 and 6. We would like to 
thank Mrs Bhogal for being our Year 5 and 6 teacher during this past year and wish her well for the 
future. 
 
Next week is our last week of term before the Christmas holidays. We are looking forward to a lovely 
traditional Christmas Lunch cooked by Emma and Donna, Christmas parties with our friends in class and 
Carols Around the Christmas Tree for Key Stage 2. We return in the New Year on Wednesday 4th January. 
 
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from everyone at North Rigton CE Primary School. 
 

Amber Andrews 

 

 



Lights, Camel, Action! 

What an amazing time we had performing the Nativi-

ty this week. The children have worked so unbelieva-

bly hard learning their lines, rehearsing their dance 

moves and, of course, enjoyed every second of their 

festive fun. Thank you to everyone who came to 

watch. 

 

Pantomime Fun 

The children had a wonderful time on Wednesday at 

Harrogate Theatre whilst we watched the perfor-

mance of Aladdin.  

The children enjoyed an ice-cream treat in the inter-

val, with huge thanks to FONR for supplying these for 

us. 

We would also like to thank the parent volunteers 

and extra staff who came with us on the trip. 

FONR Party Lunch 

Today the children came together for a party lunch! 

We began our festivities by pulling our crackers and 

listening to Christmas music. It was brilliant! 

Christmas Jumper Day 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated £1 to 

wear a Christmas jumper today. Everyone went all 

out—we even had a moving turkey hat and sprout 

cover headbands—the perfect festive accessories!  



Dates for the Diary 

Monday 12th December KS2 Carols round the Christmas tree 2.30pm, in the school hall 

Tuesday 13th December Apples and Pears Class Christmas Party * 

     Year 5/6 Class Christmas Party * 

Thursday 16th December Year 3/4 Class Christmas Party Day * 

     School Christmas Dinner Day 

* children are allowed to wear their own clothes on party days. 

Term Dates 

School Reopens   Wednesday 4th January 2022 

February Half Term  Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February 

A new member of the North Rigton team! 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Trewin to our team.  She will be working across the school, but 

primarily in Apples and Year 5/6 as a teaching assistant. 

We are sure you will all join us in giving her a big friendly ‘hello’ when you see her. 

Frosty Football! 

In the final tournament of the calendar year, the 
Year 5 and 6 football team gave another fantastic 
showing of their sporting talents. From the four 
matches the team played, they managed two wins 
and a draw. A special mention to Daniel and Anna-
belle who were noticed by the Sporting Influence 
staff as showing sporting values and received a wrist 
band. The two Y5/6 teams that have represented the 
school have been excellent and showed superb 
teamwork! 
 
After Christmas, the sporting focus switches to 

dodgeball. There will be competitions for all classes 

throughout the school taking place at Harrogate 

High. Be sure not to dodge any details that will come 


